
A new pool for the next 60 years

The Ed Nebbins Foundation cannot achieve its goal without the “gem of the
neighborhood” — Ridgewood Pool. Built in 1958 by the very community it still 
serves, the pool has far outlived the life expectancy of its original structures — all 
of which are still in place. There is an urgent need to renovate the entire facility, 
including both pools, the dive well and the changing facilities.

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Ed Nebbins Foundation

P.O. Box 930248
Verona, WI 53593-2270

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Ed Nebbins Foundation

$500 - 4x8 Brick
3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)


